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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 14th NOVEMBER 2005

QUESTION NO. 5
Question:
Councillor Jim Daly
“To ask the Manager to report to the Council on monies outstanding to the Council in respect of bin charges?”
Reply:

Arrears of Environmental Waste Charges in respect of the years 2002 and 2003 currently stand at less than €2m.  It is proposed to reduce this figure substantially in 2006 by continuing the system of issuing authorisation labels only to those with clear accounts.  Householders with outstanding arrears may contact the Council if they need to make an arrangement to pay off outstanding arrears in instalments.
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